
The City of Aurora Council met in Regular Session on Monday, September 11th, 2023 at 6:00PM.

Mayor Jones called the meeting to order at 6:00pm and started with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Present: Mayor Jones, Jon Geise, Josh Kukrall, Nancy Price and David Schuttloffel.

M/S Schuttloffel, Price to approve agenda. Carried. 

M/S Geise, Kukrall to approve August meeting minutes. Carried. 

M/S Price, Kukrall to approve August financial reports. Carried. 

M/S Geise, Schuttloffel to approve September bills. Carried. 

M/S Geise, Price to approve 1st reading of Ordinance 342 – appropriations. Carried. 

M/S Price, Schuttloffel to move forward with the abatement process of property in Aurora. Carried. 

M/S Kukrall, Geise to approve change order. Carried. 

Mayor Jones gave a CIP update.  ISG is still in the process of the finishing details of the report.  The final 

presentation of the complete CIP will be in November. 

Scot Leddy and Dennis Rebelein with Banners were present to give Aurora a project update.  This included projects

that started in 2021 and projects that will be ongoing through 2026 for the sanitary sewer collection and treatment

improvements. Phase I being collection system repairs and a new lift station. Phase II being more collection system 

repairs and replacement of a few sewer lines, Phase IIIA being the addition of an aeration system to the current 

lagoons.  There is a possibility of a Phase IIIB which could be addition of a Sagr System if Aurora continues to grow 

and we are sitting at capacity. Another item they talked about was the current water study which will be complete 

soon. 

Josh Spilde presented his new development layout. This new layout includes 32ft road widths, a concrete swale for

drainage and the lift station and park lot were moved. There was brief discussion on the layout and plans. 

Pat Tingle – AEC – Bingo will start in December. 

Mark Potthast – Fire Dept. 5 fire calls 4 EMS calls. County Fireman’s feed is the 21st of September. They are asking 

to get all the SCBA tested. The department is applying for a grant for boots and helmets.    M/S Schuttloffel, Price 

to approve the costs associated with that testing. 

Collin Kneip – maintenance report.  Lift Station project is at substantial completion. Cleaning up at PMI building.  

M/S Kukrall, Geise to enter into executive. Carried. 

M/S Price, Kukrall to come out of executive. Carried. 

M/S Geise, Schuttloffel  to adjourn




